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News & Announcements: 
v Update to AA/AS Degree Minimum Proficiency in Mathematics: At the June 19th meeting, CCC 

approved the Math department’s request to add MATH 180, Quantitative Reasoning, to the list of courses 
meeting the minimum proficiency in mathematics for Foothill AA/AS degrees. The course, which was 
created in response to AB 705, is being finalized for submission to the state and is likely to become active 
for fall 2018 quarter. Once MATH 180 is active, the updated list for minimum proficiency in math will be: 
MATH 17 or 105 or 108 or 180. 

 
v Certificate of Achievement: CCC approved the application for the Makerspace Coordinator Certificate of 

Achievement on June 19th, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming 
meeting (pending PaRC approval). 

 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the ADT in Child and Adolescent 

Development, which was approved by CCC in March, 2018. Congratulations to those who worked on this 
program! 

 
v June 19th was the final CCC meeting of the 2017-18 year! Thanks to all CCC Reps and administrator 

attendees for their hard work this year, and thank you to all of the guests who attended meetings 
throughout the year. We couldn’t do it without you! 2018-19 CCC meetings will begin in October. 

 
v Farewell note from CCC co-chair Rachelle Campbell: Thank you for the opportunity to serve as your 

Curriculum Co-Chair for the 17-18 school year! It has honestly been the highlight of my year. I also want to 
thank each and every Foothill faculty for their hard work on curriculum, from the reps to each department 
and division. The wonderful thing about curriculum is that it unites us in our service to students. Ben 
Armerding will be the Curriculum Faculty Co-Chair for the 18-19 school year. Please welcome him! Have a 
wonderful summer! 

 
 

 
The CCC Team wishes you a 

wonderful summer!  
 

 
 


